
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident,                            October 2022 
 
Llwyn Eirin-new homes on land adjacent to Tan Y Sgubor, Denbigh-autumn update  
 
It’s been over a year since we started building 22 new council homes for social rent on the land 
adjacent to Tan Y Sgubor, Denbigh. Our principal contractor, Brenig Construction, is making progress 
onsite so we wanted to share what we have been up to, and what is planned for the next few months. 
 
Over the last few months: 

• We have entered the final stages of works which are on site now.  
• We have started to decorate inside the homes, and put in the final fixtures. 
• The scaffolding has started to come down around some of the properties.  
• Work has started on the drives, paths and patios.  

 
Works planned over the next few months: 
Over the next few months, you can expect to see: 

• Traffic lights at the site entrance from the beginning of October, for approximately 3 weeks.  
• We are installing the main drain in the road and laying kerbs to the site entrance. We would like 

to apologise for any disruption this might cause.  
 

We are hoping to complete the project by the end of January, with the anticipation that new tenants 
will move in March 2023. 
 
For up to date information about the project, please visit www.denbighshirehousing.co.uk/LlwynEirin 
or follow us on social media: 

o Facebook @DenbighshireHousing or @TaiSirDdinbych 
o Twitter @DenbighshireHou or @TaiSirDdinbych 

 
If you have any questions, contact the Brenig team on 01492 514934. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued support for this project.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.denbighshirehousing.co.uk/LlwynEirin

